Agenda ltem No: 20.B

STAFF REPORT

Report To: Board of Supervisors Meeting Date: April 16, 2020
Staff Contact: Nicki Aaker (naaker@carson.org)

Agenda Title: For Discussion Only: Discussion and presentation on the intended use of a Public Health
Emergency Preparedness (PHEP) grant in the amount of $704,628, received by Carson
City Health and Human Services (CCHHS) from the State of Nevada, Department of Public
and Behavioral Health that originated from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
(CDC). (Nicki Aaker, naaker@carson.org)

Staff Summary: CCHHS received emergency funding in the amount of $704,628 from the
CDC, which passed through the State of Nevada, Department of Public and Behavioral
Health to local health departments that currently receive Public Health Emergency
Preparedness (PHEP) funds. These funds will be used for personnel working to respond
to, mitigate, and recover from the COVID-19 pandemic. This grant does not require a
match.

Agenda Action:  Other / Presentation Time Requested: 10 minutes

Proposed Motion
Presentation only.

Board's Strategic Goal
Quality of Life

Previous Action
N/A

Background/lssues & Analysis
CCHHS has received PHEP funding from the State of Nevada, Department of Public and Behavioral Health for
over ten years.

Applicable Statute, Code, Policy, Rule or Regulation
N/A

Financial Information
Is there a fiscal impact? Yes

If yes, account name/number: G680020034 - PHEP COVID-19 Response

Is it currently budgeted? No



Explanation of Fiscal Impact: Not budgeted since it is additional funding from the grant. Revenue and

Expense amounts will be added during the second round of budget augmentations in FY 2020. Grant funds will
be used to pay for COVID-19 mitigation and recovery efforts. There is no match for this grant.

Alternatives
N/A

Attachments:

Board Action Taken:
Motion: 1) Aye/Nay
2)

(Vote Recorded By)
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